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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 1:48 PM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: Meeting notes


Attachments: ROC_Directors_Mtg_Notes_HB.docx


Thanks for putting this together. I have a few minor additions to the Action Items and one minor comment.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

